Cathedral Life

AUTUMN NEWSLETTER



PE Kits

Reminder for all pupils to bring in their PE kits. They are needing to be in school every day.

Book Fair

Thank you to everyone who visited The Book Fair this week. There is still time to order book via the school office if you weren't able to make it. The School gets a percentage off of books from all the money raised so again thanks for you continued support.



World's biggest Macmillan Coffee event

Thank you to all that came to our Macmillan coffee drop in afternoon. We are still totalling up the final amount we made.

Cross country

Great effort to the pupils who took part from Key Stage 2 at the cross country event on Thursday.

Data Collection

Next week we will be sending home a Data Collection form to update any information that has changed so we can update your child's file. Please return this as soon as possible so we have the latest information.

Choir

Good luck to the children taking part on Monday at 7pm at St Peter's Wyndham square for Harvest time service of praise and thanksgiving.

No Pen Day

Next Wednesday is National No Pen Day. This event is to encourage children to put down their pens and have a day of learning with speaking and listening activities. The children have also as a class chosen the school lunch menu for this day.

Sharing our school film

Please join us on Wednesday 5th October at 2:45pm to view a short film that we would like to share with you from our film adventure day at the start of term.

Attendance and Lateness for this week

Class 1	97.77%	0.45%
Class 2	97.73%	1.14%
Class 3	100%	0.5%
Class 4	98.91%	1.63%
Class 5	93.06%	2.08%

